Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 509537)
To: jmartinez @elliottlabs.com

Inquiry:
A letter signed by a manufacture would like to receive an interpreation regarding Section
2.925. This is in regards to labeling of an handheld computer with unlicense

radio products. The product itself is 3.5H x 5.5W. Please let us know of your decision as
the manufacture needs a reply as soon as possible.

---Reply from Customer on 11/02/2006---

Yes the manufacture will sell the device without the battery installed. Being this the case
I am assuming FCC will be ok with the unit having the label under the battery as long as
the battery its not installed at time of purchase. Is my assumtion correct? Thanks.

Response:

At this time, these are granted on a case by case basis. For this device, the label proposal
is acceptable.



